
Correction to Company Announcement 

 

Unfortunately, there is a mistake in the growth figures of beer and other beverage volume in Central 

& Eastern Europe in the 2023 FY announcement released this morning. 

Please find correct figures and explanation below: 

 

Volumes were also impacted by the termination of the Kronenbourg 1664 licensee agreement in the 

UK, which was previously managed in the Export & License division. Consequently, organic beer 

volume development was -4.0%. Other beverage volumes declined organically by 4.2%, despite 

growth of energy drinks in the eastern part of the region.  

 

 


